
 

 

About the NBMBAA® 
 
NBMBAA® is a non-profit, 501(c)(3) member-based professional organization which leads in the creation of 
educational, wealth building and growth opportunities for black students, professionals and entrepreneurs. 
Representing more than 20,000 members, 40 professional and 33 Leaders of Tomorrow® chapters, and over 
500 corporate, academic and non-profit partners, the Association is dedicated to developing alliances that 
create intellectual and economic wealth in the Black community through its five channels of engagement: 
career, education, entrepreneurship, leadership and lifestyle.   
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Dear Members: 
 
This year is coming to a close, and all I can say is … thank you. 
 
With the ups and downs this year, the unpredictability, and the way we’ve 
had to re-think … everything, you’ve been there, day in and day out, inspiring 
us to cultivate educational, wealth building and growth opportunities for 
groups historically underrepresented in business and entrepreneurship.  
 
In our 50th – and arguably – most trying year, the National Black MBA 
Association® continued its unwavering commitment to meet the needs of our 
20,000 members across 40 chapters. This year we demonstrated why we are 
the premier business organization serving Black professionals by: 
 

• Hosting our first-ever Virtual Conference & Career Fair 

• Conducting robust year-round webinar programming  

• Launching the Racial Equity Initiative 

• Awarding $2M in scholarships 

• Introducing the COVID-19 Relief Fund 
 
I consider it an incredible blessing to be the President and CEO of this 
organization, and offer you my sincerest gratitude for your continued support 
of the Association. Especially today, during these difficult times, I want to 
remind you of the greatness that lives in you and encourage you to work 
towards your life goals – no matter the challenges.  
 
From all of us at the NBMBAA®, best wishes for a new year filled with health, 
happiness and great personal and professional success! 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Joseph “Joe” Handy 
President & CEO 
National Black MBA Association® 
 

 

 


